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December 8, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Senator Feinstein:

I am concerned about the direction of America in this budget season.

International influence is being sabotaged and our coffers are being drained

into the hands of the upper class. More importantly we are no longer

caring for our sick and we are terrorizing people through expulsions. It

seems that the Democrats in Congress can only protest and document this

destruction. The budget provides an opening in which Republicans may be

divided. Shutting government for a time is a small price to pay for our souls.

This is the time to extract concrete steps on health care and immigration.

Please assure me that you will only support a budget bill after DACA

has been extended.

I am very proud to be a US citizen and a large part of that derives

from our welcoming society.

s Sincerely,

Eric Babson


